County of Union, lllinois Rollie Hawk, CIO

Office of the Chief Information Officer (618) 925-2470
309 W. Market—Room 115 cio@unioncountyil.gov
Jonesboro, IL 62952 @unioncountycio

January 26, 2015
[Sent via email]

Mark Birhanu c/o Khadine Bennett

Roger Baldwin Foundation of ACLU, Inc. 180 N. Michigan Avenue
Suite 2300

Chicago, IL 60601-1287

kbennett@aclu-il.org
Ms. Bennett:
Please consider this our response to your January 20, 2015 Freedom of Information Act request:

We write to seek information about Automatic License Plate Reader ("ALPR") technology and StingRay
technology pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act ("FOIA"). 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. ALPR technology is also
sometimes referred to as Automatic Vehicle Identification, Car Plate Recognition, or License Plate Recognition
technology. This records request uses ALPR in reference to any technology which is described by these terms
or is substantially similar to the technology so described. StingRay technology is also sometimes referred to as
IMSI-catcher (International Mobile Subscriber Identity) technology, portable technology such as a Kingfish or
Cell Site Simulators. This records request uses StingRay in reference to any technology which is described by
these terms or is substantially similar to the technology so described.

The Union County Sheriff's Office does not use any of the technology noted in your request and has not during the
period from July 30, 2012 through today. As such, we have no records responsive to your request.

We feel this completes your request. If we may be of further assistance, please let me know.
Sincerely,

iy by

Rollie Hawk, Chief Information Office

Enclosure

Cc: Tyler Edmonds, State’s Attorney
Scott Harvel, Sheriff





















